
 

Commission on Social Services 

Minutes, June 9, 2011 

 

Attending:  Susan Chalons-Browne, Nate Shipp, Ed Raposa, Judy Mabley, Roseann De Simone, 

Betty-Jo Corridon, Peg Koellmer,  Beth Mason, Catherine Pierce, Lauren Hughes, Liz Doty, 

Colleen Fawcett, Andrea Ragusa, Sharon Powers 

 

The group convened at 5:30 pm. Susan Chalons-Browne presided over a brief business meeting 

for the purpose of approving the minutes of the May 12, 2011 meeting.  Following approval of 

the minutes, the meeting was adjourned and the Commission’s end-of –year dinner ensued.  

Outgoing Commission President Susan Chalons-Browne was informed that the members had 

made a donation in her honor to Circle of Care as thanks for her service. Each member of the 

Social Services Department staff was presented with a Wilton Chamber of Commerce gift 

certificate in appreciation for their outstanding work throughout the year. 

 

Next Meeting:  September 8, 2011 

5:30 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

 

Beth Mason 

Co-Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


